
Simon, Timothy A.
9/13/2010 11:43:02 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: PG&E San Bruno Announcement

I am currently out of the office, returning on Thursday, September 16, 
2010. Please call 415-703-1407 and my staff will assist you. Thank you.
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